Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
RULE NO.: RULE TITLE:
61G4-15.033: Certification of Marine Specialty Contractors
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on March 22, 2013, the Construction Industry Licensing Board has received the petition for declaratory statement from Jeremy Earl.The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of Rule 61G4-15.033 as it applies to the petitioner.
Whether his license as a marine contractor is sufficient to apply for the permit and be the primary contractor on a Florida Department of Environmental Protection project involving pile driving, framing and concrete construction.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Drew Winters, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0783.

